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Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

CEDHSP 
1 message 

Bonnie Bastian <bastianteam@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 7, 2020 at 5:36 PM 
To: julie.saylor@edcgov.us 
Cc: tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us, planning@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, 
bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, rafael.martinez@edcgov.us 

Hello, 

I am writing about Parker Developments continued push to build on the old executive golf course. I am opposing any 
development in this area and would like to see it remain zoned as open space (OS). 

I would like to see the project move from the planning commission meeting (June 11, 2020) to the board of supervisors for 
a vote this year. This meeting has already been postponed three times and should not be pushed into next year. Thanks 
for your consideration of my request. 

Bonnie Bastian 
(916) 941-6002 mobile 
bastianteam@gmail.com 

Bonnie Bastian 
(916) 941-6002 mobile 
bastianteam@gmail.com 
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Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Bonnie Bastian <bastianteam@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 7, 2020 at 5:36 PM 
To: julie.saylor@edcgov.us 
Cc: jvegna@edcgov.us, gary.miller@edcgov.us, jeff.hansen@edcgov.us, james.williams@edcgov.us, aross@edcgov.us 

Hello, 

I am writing about Parker Developments continued push to build on the old executive golf course. I am opposing any 
development in this area and would like to see it remain zoned as open space (OS). 

I would like to see the project move from the planning commission meeting (June 11, 2020) to the board of supervisors for 
a vote this year. This meeting has already been postponed three times and should not be pushed into next year. Thanks 
for your consideration of my request. 

Bonnie Bastian 
(916) 941-6002 mobile 
bastianteam@gmail.com 
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Fwd: #19-1670 redone 
1 message 

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> 
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Jon Vegna <jvegna@edcgov.us> 

Public comment on the Central EDH project. 

Kind Regards, 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook 
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jeanette Anderson <jjoyanderson@icloud.com> 
Date: Mon, Jun 8, 2020 at 10:25 AM 
Subject: #19-1670 redone 
To: <bosone@edcgov.us> 

Re: 19-1670 336 acres but especially off Gillette 

1t-un ff-a 
Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Jun 8, 2020 at 10:53 AM 

Concerns about the re zone of Gillette in El Dorado Hill have driven me to write this important note. 

Please accept my vote not to go through with this plan that would disrupt our lives for profit of a construction company 
that is after only money money money. Don't sell us out for that! 

We are concerned not only about the build on with the asepsis hills for our health but the noise of traffic and smells of 
exhaust that will impede our lives. The water and road and school increases will impact our families here. 

Don't become like the Bay Area where I just came from that forces families out and where cancer is rampant! 

Consider the health of the established neighborhood that exists here already. We have a right to live free of health 
concerns. 

Please vote no no no no no no. 

Jeanette Anderson 

Sent from my iPad 
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Stop the delays. We know what your trying to do. 
1 message 

Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

James Schulz <jamesfschulz@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 8, 2020 at 1 :58 PM 
To: julie.saylor@edcgov.us, jvegna@edcgov.us, gary.miller@edcgov.us, jeff.hansen@edcgov.us, james.williams@edcgov.us, 
aross@edcgov.us, tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us, Planning@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, 
bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, rafael.martinez@edcgov.us 

Dear Commissioners, 

As a tax-paying resident of El Dorado County, I'm concerned about the lack of progress on the county's 

discretionary review of the Central El Dorado Hills Specific Plan (CEDHSP). 

The commission has no.t advanced this project following the latest public hearing on January 13, 2020. Since then, 

three continuances were requested and granted to the Applicant, Serrano Associates LLC, who is now requesting 

an indefinite forth continuance "for further analysis of potential impacts associated with Vehicle Mile Traveled 

(VMT)". 

The sequence of these delays is troubling and appears to be based on the Applicant's goal of project approval 

rather than legitimate need. 

This project has been pending for more than seven years. The residents deserve answers. I strongly urge the 

Planning Commission to avoid any further delays. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Schulz 

3841 Tilden Dr 

El Dorado Hills 

Sent from my eyePhone us 
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